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CAMAS-WASHOUG

Mark and Bogart enjoying Capt. Clark Park at Cottonwood Beach

Celebration of Life Planned for Commissioner Mark Lampton

Washougal WA - August 5, 2015 - It is with profound sadness that we Contacts:
report the passing of Commissioner Mark Lampton on David Ripp
Monday, August 3, 2015. Executive Director

(360) 835-5560
david@portcw.com

Mark always saw the best in people and was excited to be involved in

: Mary Murph
the growth and development of the community Executive Aseliay:
he loved and called home. (360) 835-8098

mary@portcw.com

Please join us for a Celebration of Life at one of Mark's favorite
parks as we honor his involvement in our lives.

Where: Parker's Landing Chinook Plaza
24 South A Street, Washougal WA

When: Friday, August 21st at 10:30 a.m.




